
 

 
19-21 Broad Street | St Helier 
Jersey | JE2 3RR 
 
Deputy Doublet 
Chair, Health and Social Security Panel 
BY EMAIL 
 
5 June 2024  
 

Dear Chair, 

Re: Visit to Clinique Pinel 

I am pleased to inform you that Clinique Pinel has now been fully renovated, and to that 

effect, I would like to invite the Panel to tour the site. 

I will ask my Private Secretary to make the necessary arrangements and look forward to 

showing you around the new facilities, at your earliest convenience. 

Yours sincerely, 

Deputy Tom Binet 
Minister for Health and Social Services 
E t.binet@gov.je   
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